Office of the Chancellor 52 Chambers Street – New York, NY 10007

Dec. 19, 2006

Dr. Robert Drake, File No. 804352 3489 Fort Independence Avenue, #7D Bronx, New York 10463

Dear Dr. Drake:

I have reviewed the report of my Committee concerning the recommendation that all your New York City teaching license(s)/certificate(s) be terminated in accordance with Regulation of the Chancellor C-31and that your probationary service as a Teacher of Chemistry and General Science be discontinued.

After careful consideration of your case, I have determined to sustain the recommendation as a consequence of file documents and testimony at the Review.

Any and all license(s)/certificate(s) to teach in New York City held by you are hereby terminated effective August 23, 2005, the date your name was placed on the Invalid/Inquiry List. Your name will remain on that list. In addition, your probationary service has been discontinued.

Sincerely, Challes By

Andrés Alonso,
Deputy Chancellor
Teaching and Learning,

(as designee for Joel I. Klein, Chancellor)

AA:dt

c: Gary Barton, Deputy Executive Director, Regional Field Services
Elena Papaliberios, LIS, Region #1
Nelson Serrano, Executive Director, Teachers Retirement System
Yvonne Kong, Director, Bureau of Pedagogic Compensation
Genevieve Aloia, Director, Teacher Records
David Moskowitz, Advisor, United Federation of Teachers